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Mayor Kevin Knight 
City of Tea Tree Gully 

Email: kevin.knight@cttg.sa.gov.au 

Dear Mayor Knight 

Re: Release of Green Adelaide’s Regional Landscape Plan 2021-26 and Annual Business 
Plan 2021/22 
On behalf of the Green Adelaide Board, I would like to thank your Council for its input into the 
development of our inaugural Regional Landscape Plan 2021-2026. It is an important  first step 
in our pathway towards ‘a cooler, greener, wilder, and climate resilient Adelaide that celebrates 
our unique culture’. 
Over 700 people were actively involved in our engagement process that comprised a 
community forum, targeted stakeholder workshops, conversations with young people, a 
survey, webinar and social media campaigns. You can find out more about the engagement 
process, what we heard and how we responded in our Consultation Report. 
I am pleased to advise that the Minister for Environment and Water has approved Green 
Adelaide’s Regional Landscape Plan 2021-26 and Annual Business Plan 2021/22 for public 
release.   
Our annual business plan outlines how Green Adelaide will allocate its funding this financial 
year to implement programs and projects across its region. The consultation feedback that we 
received on potential project ideas has helped inform the preparation of this year’s annual 
business plan.  This feedback will also be used to inform the development of future annual 
business plans. 
The Board has also prepared an A3 summary of its Regional Landscape Plan and the projects 
to be delivered in 2021/22.  To discuss further, please contact Brenton Grear (Green Adelaide 
Director) via 0428 823 622 or Brenton.Grear@sa.gov.au.  

We look forward to further building on our partnership with your Council as the Board embarks 
on the delivery of this ambitious vision. 

Yours sincerely 

CHRIS DANIELS  

Presiding Member, Green Adelaide 

30 / 9 / 2021 

Cc. Mr John Moyle 

81-95 Waymouth St
Adelaide SA 5000
GPO Box 1047
Adelaide SA 5001 Australia

P: +61 (08) 8463 3733 
E: dew.greenadelaide@sa.gov.au 

www.greenadelaide.sa.gov.au
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